
Dear Honorable Senator, 

 

These bills are moving our state in exactly the opposite direction as the bulk of the nation. We 

should be relaxing the Concealed Carry regulations for law abiding citizens, adopting 

reciprocity rules instead of stepping backwards. 

 

Prozanski's extreme, partisan positions will be net losers for Democrats and the state as a 

whole. 

 

 

PLEASE stop this insanity. People on both sides of the gun and Concealed Carry arguments 

came to an agreement in the 1990s with the liberal Vera Katz. Stop the constant encroachment 

upon the rights of law abiding citizens in the State of Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Dean Gissel 

Waldport, OR 
 

Sent from my iPad 

 


